
 
 

Brondesbury Road Community Mental 
Health Services are moving 

 
From 1 December 2021, the Depot & Wellbeing Clinics 

will be moving away from 15 Brondesbury Road 
 

This change is being made because the owner of 15 
Brondesbury Road has planned for the site to be 

demolished and re-purposed. 
 

We appreciate that this may be a difficult change and 
apologise for any inconvenience caused. Please speak 
to your named worker who will support you to manage 

this change. 
 

The phone number for these services will also change. 
Please see below the new address and phone number 

for the Depot & Wellbeing Clinics: 
 

Address: 
27-29 Fairlight Avenue, 

Harlesden, 
NW10 8AL 

 
Phone Number (for clinical  
Appointment queries only): 

07707 257 605  
 

E-mail: cnw-tr.brentcmhtadults@nhs.net 

 



 
 
 

What’s changing? 
 
From 1 December 2021, the Depot & Wellbeing 
Clinics will be moving away from 15 Brondesbury 
Road 
 
This change is being made because the owner of 
15 Brondesbury Road has planned for the site to 
be demolished and re-purposed. 

 

What does this mean for me? 
 
From 1 December 2021, your appointments will 
no longer be at Brondesbury Road. To contact 
your mental health services, you will be calling a 
new number. Please make a note of the new 
number on the front of this leaflet. Please make 
sure you have a note of the address where 
your future appointments will be. 

 

For some people, who do not have named 
workers, but have appointments with members of  
 
 
 



 
 
 
the Depot & Wellbeing Clinic, please make a note 
of the new address on your appointment letter. 
 
We will be running the Depot and Wellbeing Clinic 
from two buildings. We will let you know which 
one to come to. However, the main office will be 
in Fairlight Avenue. This will be the best place to 
contact us if you need support.  
 
In future, we will also run a Depot & Wellbeing 
clinic from: 
Fairfield House 
Fairfields Crescent 
NW9 0PS 
 
The Clozapine Clinic will not move. 
 

Who can I speak to about these 
changes? 
 
We understand change can cause anxiety. If you 
are worried about these changes then please call 
your named worker. (Continued overleaf) 

 



 
 
 
For people who have used our services in the 
past or have been discharged, you will still be 
able to access Brent Mental Health Services in 
the same way through your GP. 
 
If you are in a mental health crisis and require 
urgent support, please contact the CNWL Single 
Point of Access (SPA) on 0800 0234 650 
 
 
Map of 27-29 Fairlight Avenue: 

 

 


